
Welcome to Year 3

2024-25

Miss Brown, Miss Griffiths and Mrs Morgan
Maple and Palm class



Staffing – Palm  

• Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday – Miss Griffiths
- Monday & Wednesday Miss Janes will see the children in 

• Thursday & Friday – Mrs Morgan 



Getting in touch



www.redoaks.org

The School Website



Celebrating children



Under the Year group you will find photos and class news.



• Mrs Painter – head@redoaks.org.uk
• Mr Lee – deputyhead@redoaks.org.uk

• Miss McGahey - y1.2@redoaks.org.uk
• Mrs Jacques– ks2manager@redoaks.org.uk

• Admin team - admin@redoaks.swindon.sch.uk

Emails will then be passed on to the relevant teachers.

Contact us



• Children will be working on a morning task when 
they come in. 

•We promote independence when they come in 
and get themselves organised!

Mornings
• Doors open at 8:30

Register promptly at 8:40am – please be on time!



• 2 times a week (Tuesdays and Fridays)
• Indoor and Outdoor
• PE Kits - named please
• House coloured t-shirt (plain)
• Children will be given spare kit to join in lessons if they do 

not have their kit
• Hair tied up and earrings removed on these days 
• PE is a compulsory subject therefore a letter or phone call 

is needed if children are unable to participate
• Correct shoes are important

PE
On PE days children are able to come 

into school wearing their PE kit



• Library Books – Book Bands 
• Boom Reader - please record
• Reading every day is essential!
• It is important that children read a range of 

different types of genre/texts and that these are 
recorded on the BoomReader app.

pupils.goapps.app/

Reading



• It is important children know ALL their times tables!
• Be able to tell the time at home!
•There are lots of good maths apps and logins will be 

available to children in September.

www.ttrockstars.com/login
www.purplemash.com

Maths



•Weekly spellings (Test on a Monday)
• It is important they learn these in exciting ways!
•Not just for the test
•We are looking for them to be using them in their 
writing consistently
•Differentiated 

Spellings



•Published on website and on Dojo
•No longer giving out Homework books 
•Maths recapping teacher guidance videos
•Timetables practise

Homework
Homework will be set termly but as a whole school 
project. Sharing these projects gives the children an 

opportunity to practise their presentation skills and to 
produce something to be proud of. On occasion, there 
will be certificates and prizes for competitions that are 

run across the TPAT schools.





Dates for the diary: (subject to some possible 
change!)

Term 1:
• W/B Monday 23rd September – Red Oaks Week 
• 7th October – individual school photos 
• 15th October – parents evening meetings 
• 24th October – last day of term 
• 25th October – TD day 

Thank you! 



Any questions, we can be available briefly on 
the door every morning or send us a message 

on Class Dojo!

Thank you!


